NORTH CAROLINA RATE BUREAU

POST OFFICE BOX 176010
RALEIGH, NORTH CAROLINA 27619-6010 JERRY G. HAMRICK

Workers Compensation Manager
JOHN W. WATKINS

General Manager 5401 SIX FORKS ROAD - F. TIMOTHY LUCAS
RALEIGH, NORTH CAROLINA 27609-4435 Personal Lines Manager

DAVID E. SINK, JR.

TELEPHONE (919) 783-9790 Accounting Manager

FACSIMILE (919) 783-0355

November 5, 1998

CIRCULAR LETTER TO ALL MEMBER COMPANIES

Re: Personal Auto Policy Program Amendments

By Circular Letter to All Member Companies A-98-6 dated September 24, 1998, we
announced the approval of several amendments to the North Carolina personal
Auto Policy Program to be implemented effective January 1, 1999.

With respect to new Amendatory Endorsements NC 00 12 and NC 00 13, which were
included with the material distributed with our September 24, 1998 circular
letter, it has recently been brought to our attention that there 1is a
typographical error on one page in each of the Endorsements. The error
involves the use of a semicolon (;) instead of a period (.).

The enclosed amended pages, Page 7 of 8 in Endorsement NC 00 12 and Page 3 of
3 in Endorsement NC 00 13, are designed to replace the like numbered pages
included in the material distributed with our September 24, 1998 circular
letter. The amended pages are marked in the left margin to show the 1location
of the period which has replaced the incorrect semicolon following the word
Atransported. @

We apologize for any confusion that might have been created by the
typographical errors.

Please see to it that this circular letter is brought to the attention of all
interested personnel in your Company.

Very truly yours,

John W. Watkins

General Manager
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